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Received a letter from Link Financial?

If you have any questions
about a letter from us, get
in touch today

We are here to help

You may have received a letter from us to let you know that your bank,
credit card company or other credit provider has assigned the management
of your loan to Link. That means that we are now managing your debt and
you should make all future payments to ourselves instead

of your original lender.

If you're up to date with your payments, then please continue to make

payments direct to us.

However if you find that you're experiencing a few financial problems,

please get in touch — you'll find our approach fair, helpful and supportive.
You can contact us in the following ways:

By Phone: 0800 064 4499

Phone lines are open from 8.00am to 8.30pm Monday to Thursday, 8.00am
to 5.00pm on Fridays and 9.00am to 5pm on Saturdays

Calls may be monitored or recorded for staff training, quality and security

purposes.
By Email: info@linkfinancial.co.uk
By Post: Link Financial Outsourcing, PO Box 246,

Caerphilly CF83 9FA





